
Stagecoach Crossings Homeowners Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

31 March 2018 
 

Present: Beth Paulson, Gary Fellows, Mike Foos 

Call to order: 10:30 AM 

Election of Officers:  The officers for the coming year are: 

Gary Fellows – President 

Mike Foos – Secretary and VP 

Beth Paulson – Treasurer 

Annual dues to the homeowners association are due by April 1.  As of today dues have not been 
received from 5 members.  Near the end of next week, permitting time for last minutes 
submissions, we will send letters of reminder to those who have not paid their dues. 

The Board took several minutes to review the activities of the homeowners association of the 
past years to consider issues that may be ongoing.  Over this year we will work toward having 
more clearly documented records. 

The Board discussed web server options.  Our current web page is located on a wiki site that is 
closing at the end of the year.  We will review various companies to find a web server that will 
be a good web host for us.  

Our next regularly scheduled meeting will be in September.  We will confer by conference call 
to determine the specific date and place at a later time. 

The neighborhood picnic is scheduled for July 8 at the home of Gaylen and Lois Bendewald.  
The homeowners’ association will cover the cost of the main course and incidentals required for 
the party.  Members attending will pitch in with their own selections of food and drink. 

Adjourn: 12:35 PM  


